
Executive Outfitter Shell Shortage

Hello,

We hope all is going well with you as well as everyone in your hunting party.  The sunflowers
are looking very promising and starting to grow with the warmer weather and longer days.  We
are still patiently waiting for a much needed rain which we are hopeful is on the way.

There is something that is concerning us at Executive Outfitters, Inc., which is the lack of
availability of shotgun shells.  Just like in the years past we placed an order for shells at the end
of the 2020 season to ensure that we would have shells for the upcoming 2021 season.  We
have been assured that our shipment of shells will be here in time for the start of the 2021
season.  However, what we do not know is if there will be another shipment available for the
2022 season.  With this in mind we have been forced to change our policy of unlimited shells
during the evening hunts.  As usual we will give each hunter an ammo can with the four boxes
or 100 shells to hunt with each day.  With the shortage in mind we will no longer be given extra
shells out after this point.

We are hopeful that this will change as the season approaches and things will return to normal
with unlimited shells.  However, to be on the safe side we wanted to send out an email in
advance to let our clients know this unfortunate situation and that if shells are available it might
be best to pick some up if you run across them so you will have extra for personal usage.

Please understand that this was a difficult decision for the staff of Executive Outfitters, Inc.  We
are trying  to accommodate as many hunters with ample shotgun shells as we can throughout
the entirety of this season as well as the future seasons.  We hope that this necessary change
will only be temporary and we can go back to unlimited shotgun shells for each hunter as soon
as possible.  We look forward to seeing you and your party for a fun and promising 2021 season
that is fast approaching

Thank you for your understanding,

Executive Outfitters


